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Comments: As an Alaskan resident I feel the forest should be enjoyed by all people.  I support motorized access

in the forest, especially snow mobiles.  Snowmobiles do not leave a foot print after the snows melts the majority

of riders live by the pack in pack out rule.  Even hikers can leave trash behind.  Snowmobile access should not

be restricted in the forest and a minimum current locations that are allowed access for snowmobiles should be

allowed continued access. I understand this is federal land but the people that live here and use this land on a

regular basis should be the ones calling the shots on this matter.  Continue to allow motorized access.  It's good

for the economy and it's goid for Alaska..


